
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK  

TOWN OF ELK GROVE 
 
 Assessor, Gardiner Appraisal Service, has completed the Assessment Roll 
for the Town of Elk Grove.   Assessor, Bruce Gardiner, will conduct an OPEN 
BOOK session at the ELK GROVE TOWN HALL on MONDAY MAY 23 from 8:00 A.M. 
until 10:00 A.M. 
 Objection Forms needed for you to appear before the Board of Review will 
be available at this session.  
 This is an opportunity to review your assessments, to ask questions, and to 
get explanations regarding your assessed values. 
  
 
 
 
Sarah Daugherty, Clerk 
Posted 5-6-2022  


